
Redevelopment:
The building was restored and now serves as the 

Marshall’s Office. The goal of local law 
enforcement is to provide excellent service to the 
citizens of Tombstone through active patrols and 

establishing good public relations through 
community involvement.

Background:
The building was originally constructed in 1882 and was added 
to the National Register of Historic Places in 1972. Throughout 

the years, the building has served as the fire station, jail and 
city officials’ offices. In 2007, City Hall was moved from the 

building due to safety concerns. 
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• Survey
• Mold, Guano, Asbestos & Lead-based 

paint abatement
• Cochise County
• 1 Acre

315 E. Fremont St.
Tombstone, AZ 85638
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Water damage to walls 
and ceiling

Basement mold spore air 
sampling

Bat guano accumulation in 
garage

Asbestos and lead-based paint detected 
throughout multiple areas of site.


